

# Dates to remember

25<sup>th</sup> October 2019 - School Disco 25<sup>th</sup> October 2019 - Teacher Appreciation Day

## The Leeming Lunchbox

A special thanks to The Leeming Lunchbox committee Meegan Meier and Beth Crispin and all the volunteers who generously give up their time to help run our school canteen.









### **Gilberts SOS Program**

Gilbert's Support Our Schools (SOS) Program donates 1% of the money spent by you to your nominated school every time you shop at Gilbert's Fresh Market Willetton.

It is easy extra funds for our school it is free and available to all Gilbert's customers. Simply sign up in store and have your SOS card scanned at the checkout when you shop. We ask you to encourage your family friends and neighbours to support our school.

#### **The Leeming Lunchbox News**

#### **TERM 4 CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS**

The canteen relies on volunteers to operate, Mums, Dads, Grandparents we need you. We need 16 Volunteers to do just one canteen morning per term. Please if you can assist on a Monday or Thursday morning contact Sabrina (Canteen Manager) on 0422 919 508 or email <a href="mailto:leemingpscanteen@gmail.com">leemingpscanteen@gmail.com</a>

Access the Canteen menu and ordering system via this link https://quickclig.com.au